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Subject:                                     FW: Please no to new development
 

From: Y Y 
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 11:50:35 AM
To: Michael Tamarkin <michael.tamarkin@gahanna.gov>
Subject: Please no to new development
 

 

Hello,
 
To the Gahanna Planning Commission about your opposition to the proposed development at 5003 Morse Road.
We strongly oppose this development   
We are already faced with the other apartment complex on the other side and we have had to install security lights and cameras because of illegal activity that goes on due to the complex   
This new development would just cause more of the same and cause our property to diminish in value   
Please no to this  
 
Tammy Gardner
Mary Makkai 

GAHANNA Ohio 43230
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